
Dates

Expected completion in 2019

Project Description

BART is working to upgrade and expand El Cerrito 
del Norte BART Station to relieve crowding, improve 
accessibility, reduce fare evasion, and enhance the 
customer experience including new elevators, 
stairwells, and restrooms.

Funding

These improvements are funded through a combination 
of State of California Proposition 1B Funds, Contra Costa 
County Measure J funds, Measure RR, and other funds.

Questions

Learn more at www.bart.gov/projects or call Customer 
Services at 510-464-7133. To report emergencies, call 
BART Police at 510-464-7000 or dial 911.
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